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22nd February 2018

Dear Parents,

We will be holding parent consultations for all classes on Monday 19th and Wednesday 21st  March 2018  
Please tick all time slots that you would be able to attend and return the slip to the office by Wednesday 28th February we will then send out confirmation of allocated times.  If you would prefer to reply by email the address is admin@greatwishford.wilts.sch.uk 
Yours sincerely

Mandy Hewes

School Business Manager

………………………………………………………………………………………………

Pupil Name ……………………………………   Class ……………………………..
Monday 19th March
3.30-4.30 pm
                                   4.30 – 5.30 pm 

5.30 – 6.30pm

6.30– 7.00 pm

Wed 21st  March 
3.30 -4.00 pm

4.00 – 4.30 pm 

Signed ……………………………………….                      Date ……………………….

